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Landscore Primary School Newsletter 
– No. 10 Spring 2024  

 Friday 22nd March 2024 

Circus Tickets  
Tickets are now on sale 
for our Happy’s circus 
on 13th June. Tickets 
cost £10 each and 

children will receive a 
games/activity card to 
use on the games and 

stalls which will be 
available from 4:00pm 
in the grounds before 
the Big Top opens at 
5:30pm. The circus 

promises to be a 
fabulous event so buy 
your tickets early to 

avoid disappointment. 
Please use the link: 

https://buytickets.at/la
ndscoreprimaryschoolpt

a/1070541 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Nut Free School 
Please remember that 

we are a nut free school 
as we have a number of 

children with nut 
allergies in the school. 
This nut ban includes 

peanut butter. 

 
 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Term Dates 2024-25 Please find below the term dates for the next academic year. The green 
squares are days when children are not in school.  

 

Spring Concert On Wednesday 27th March at 1:45pm (please note the slightly earlier start time), 
some of our children will be performing in our Spring Concert which will take place in the school 
hall. This is an opportunity for our musicians and singers to showcase the work they have been 
doing with their music teachers. If your child is involved in a solo or small group performance, 
you will be invited to join us. As numbers are limited, please ensure that you collect a ticket from 
the office before the date.  
KS1 Open Afternoon It was great to see so many of you at our KS1 open afternoon this week – 

we really appreciate your support, thank you. I hope you enjoyed 
sharing the children’s learning and making 
Tudor Houses – you all did a fantastic job!  
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Cake Sale for 
Diabetes  

Ella from KSC is trying to 
raise money for 

Diabetes and will be 
doing a cake sale after 
school on Wednesday 
17th April. She will be 

providing all the cakes 
but would be very 

grateful if lots of people 
were able to buy one. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Easter Bingo Thank you to everyone who came along to the Easter Bingo yesterday. It was great 
to see so many people and I think everyone enjoyed themselves! We were also able to raise £375 
towards the refurbishment of the KS2 children’s toilets. A very big thank you must go to the PTA 
for organising everything, to Judith Harris for being our fabulous caller and to Helmores for 
donating all the Easter eggs! 
 

Attendance and Lateness Research shows that pupils who regularly attend school make better 
progress both socially and academically and adapt better to routines, school work and friendship 
groups. As a consequence, those pupils tend to have a more positive experience of learning and 
often go on to have improved educational and work opportunities in the future. 
When a child’s attendance falls below 90%, they are considered a persistent absentee. At this 
point, we will usually contact you to both raise your awareness of the low attendance and to 
check if there any issues that we can support you with. We want to work in partnership with all 
parents, so if you are having any difficulties with your child’s attendance, please get in touch. 
Please also be aware of the huge impact of arriving late to school. The school day starts at 9:00am 
and all children should be in their classroom by this time ready to start the day. If your child 
regularly arrives after 9:00am (after the school gates have closed), even if it is only a few minutes 
late, they will be missing vital information from the start of the day. It is also very embarrassing 
for them to walk into a classroom where everyone turns to look at them to see who has entered 
(we all know how awful it is to enter a room full of people late). Please ensure that your child 
arrives at school in plenty of time to get into class for 9:00am. 

 

Traffic Safety Many thanks to all of our parents who park very sensibly and 
also drive carefully past the school at the start and end of each school day. 
Unfortunately, I am still receiving reports about a small number of drivers who 
are driving too quickly past the school or parking their car in a dangerous 
position. Please make sure you consider the safety of all children when you 
use your car or leave it parked near the school. Please also remind your 

children to cross the roads with care and to not play games or use their phones whilst they are 
walking near roads. 
 

Bag 2 School We will once again be having a Bag 2 School collection on Thursday 6th June. Bag 
2 School are a company who help to raise funds for schools. They take quality, unwanted clothing 
and pay for the weight of what they collect. If you are thinking of having a spring clear out of 
clothes, please keep any of the following items in a bin liner ready for our collection in June. Good 
quality items for RE-USE:   Men’s, Ladies’ and Children’s clothing 
 Lingerie/ Socks/ Paired shoes (tied together or elastic band) 
 Handbags/ Hats/ Bags/ Belts 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Netball Tournament Congratulations to 
the two Year 5/6 netball teams who 
represented the school at the QE Netball 
Tournament on Tuesday this week. The 
children all did really well with one team 
coming 3rd and the other team coming 6th. 
The children also won the Fair Play award 
for the tournament which is a great 
accolade. Well done to you all. 
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Congratulations this week must go to Olivia Voisey, Alastair Maud and 
Stanley Trenaman for their excellent swimming achievements. Olivia 
achieved her STAnley level 6, Alastair completed his 5 metre certificate 
and Stanley has finished his Octopus level 2. What 
a great accomplishment for all of you – very well 
done.  
 
 
This will be the last newsletter of the term as the 
children break up for the Easter holidays next 
Thursday, 28th March. The children then return to 
school on Monday 15th April. 
 
 

I hope you all have a great weekend and a 
 fabulous Easter break when it arrives. 
 

Debbie Main   

 


